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The proposed 848 new homes to be built on green belt land off pendeford mill lane is totally unacceptable. We
are already full to breaking point in this village. The roads are rammed at peak times, the schools are unable to
cope with all the extra children and no new funding. Doctors appointment are like gold dust you have to spend
age's on the phone just to book one. Green belt

Land should not be built on for any reason and certainly not to house people who don't even live here. We as a
village are no longer a village with neighbours that we know we are a monstrosity and we have no idea who are
neighbours are these days. Police are not vigilant enough any more than we have enough of them for all the
crimes that go on round here especially drugs. We are all being told to do our bit for global warming what are
you doing digging up Green belt land depriving the wild life of there habitat. There is plenty of brown field sites
for the greedy developers to build on Wolverhampton being one of them.You as a council cannot look after this
village as it is so how will you cope with all the extra houses,roads and amenities that will be required Please
think again about allowing the rape of our Green belt land.
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